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TUNDRA OIL & GAS DONATES $5,000 TO THE VIRDEN LIONS CLUB

Winnipeg, December 11, 2015 – Tundra Oil & Gas donated $5,000 to the Virden Lions 
Club on Monday after 700 batteries were stolen from the club.

The Virden Lions Club sells donated batteries in order to make donations to local 
charities and projects such as the hospital, auxillary and the Virden handi-van. The club 
has been doing this for over 21 years, and without the batteries they are unable to raise 
those funds.

“This is something that affects a lot of people in the community – a community where 
many of our employees work,” said Ken Neufeld, President & CEO of Tundra Oil & Gas. 
“It would be disappointing to see the club deterred by this incident, and we are glad to 
be able to help them in this time of need.”

Tundra Oil & Gas is matching donations made by its employees until the end of the day 
on December 14, 2015. With their donation, Neufeld is hopeful that Tundra will inspire 
other members of the community to offer support.

Tundra Oil & Gas is a wholly-owned business of Winnipeg-based James Richardson & 
Sons, Limited. Tundra commenced operations in January 1980 and currently produces 
close to 25,000 barrels of light crude oil per day from oil fields in southwest Manitoba. 
Tundra’s core properties are located within the Williston Basin in southwestern 
Manitoba and southeastern Saskatchewan.
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